Recording of the week: A new year song
from Vanuatu

This week’'s selection comes from Vicky Barnecutt, True Echoes Research
Fellow. In early 1924, just before leaving the island of Efate due to ill
health, the Presbyterian missionary Eric Raff used a phonograph to record
around 30 songs on wax cylinders. The performers of these songs came from
villages around..
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